
   
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Town of Brandon of is considering making application on behalf of the Brandon Public 

Library to the State of Vermont for a Planning Grant under the Vermont Community Development 

Program.  A public hearing will be held at 6:30 pm on May 25th, 2020 to obtain the views of 

citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning the amount of funds 

available and the range of community development activities that may be undertaken under this 

program, the impact to any historic and archaeological resources that may be affected by the 

proposed project, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine the proposed statement 

of projected use of these funds. Due to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic public safety 

measures issued executive order of the Governor of Vermont, and available at 

www.HealthyVermont.gov , the meeting will be held virtually via Zoom Meeting software link.  

The link and directions for meeting access can be found on the Town of Brandon’s website in the 

“Notices” section (www.townofbrandon.com/about/notices ).  The proposal supports the Brandon 

Public Library by applying for up to $40,000 to complete a feasibility study into making 

accessibility modifications to the Brandon Public Library building.     

Due to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic public safety measures issued executive order of 

the Governor of Vermont, and available at www.HealthyVermont.gov copies of the proposed 

application may be obtained by contacting Town Clerk Sue Gage at sgage@townofbrandon.com .  

Should you require any special accommodations, please contact Town Clerk Sue Gage at 802-247-

3635 ext. 203 to ensure appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired please 

call (TTY) # 1-800-253-0191. 

Legislative Body for the Town of Brandon 

 

http://www.healthyvermont.gov/
http://www.townofbrandon.com/about/notices
http://www.healthyvermont.gov/
mailto:sgage@townofbrandon.com

